
10. (HALARY ADJUSTMENTS, JULY 1, 1951, KERMPT POSITIONS - PERSONNEL. ) ISO 
Commission was informed that at the meeting hold July 6 and 7, 1961, the Stats 
Personnel Board adjusted salary ranges for nearly all classes of Civil Service 
weplayess. This action did not include exempt positions. Increases have been 
granted to classes immediately below that of Executive Officer, thus affecting 
internal scary relationships adversely. 

Department of Finance Circular Letter No. 151-20, dated July 9, 1951, approved 
increases for a large sumber of exempt positions, but deferred action on 
others, including that of the Executive Officer, State Lands Commission. The
piroular letter cottained the following statement: "Increases for classes for 
which ranges have not beon established nor classification studies undertaken 
will require is most cases initial action by the appointing power." 

POM MOTION DULY MADE AND UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED, A RESOLUTION WAS ADOPTED 
APPROVING REVISION OF THE SALARY RATE FOR THE POSITION EXECUTIVE OFFICER, 
STATE LANDS COMMISSION, FROM $745 IN THE RANGE ($618-$745) AUTHORIZED 
FEBRUARY 20, 1961, TO $782, EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 1961, IN THE RANGE ($644-$782). 
IN ADDITION, THE EXECUTIVE OFFICIEL, AS APPOINTING POWER, IS AUTHORIZED TO 
RIBCUTE AND SUBMIT DOCUMENTS AS NECESSARY TO EFFECT THE REVISION. 

31. (REVISION OF RULES AND RECREATIONS OF STATE LANDS COMMISSION - W. O. 278.) 
At the meeting of the Commission on February 28, 1951 (Minute Item 16, Pages 
1286-1820), proposed revisions of the Ruler:and Regulations of the State Lands 
Commission were presented, and the Executive Officer was suthori nod to conduct 
the public hearings prescribed by the Code of Administrative Procedure, At 
the Cominingdon meeting of April 12, 1961 (Minute Item 19, Pages 1882-1856), 
the Rules and Regulations submitted on Tobruery 28, 1961, were approved by the 
cimission with certain errolfie ma nomonte. 

On May 21, 1951, a public hearing was held in Room 115, 217 West First Street, 
Los Angeles, California, by the Brooutive Officer, at which each and every one 
of the Rules and Regalistions was presented to those attending, and disowned 
with them. A bearing was also held in the Business and Professions Building. 
Sacramento, California, at 9.00 m.m. . May 25, 1951, by the Executive Officer. 

UPON MOTION DILY MADE AND UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED, A RESOLUTION WAS ADOPTED 
APPROVING THE FOLLOWING AMENDMENTS TO THE REVISED SET OF RULES AND REGULATIONS 
WHICH WAS APPROVED BY THE COMMISSION ON APRIL 12, 1951, 

Section 1900.1, In subsection (f) delete the word "lines" after the word 

"transmission" and insart "lines for the" after the words "pipe lines". 

Insert "and distribution of electricity, telephony linei," after the word 

"transmission". 

Scotion 2002, Paragraph (a); Delete "overhead" after the words "pipe lines", 

the word "lines" after the word "transmission" and "licensee thereof, or" 

after the words "owner or". Insert "lines for the" after the words "pipe 

lines, " "and distribution of electricity, telephone lines, " after the word 
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